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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Leader: Duryea flooding, rising rivers and more 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/714946/weather-update-duryea-flooding-rising-rivers-and-more 
 
Republican Herald: Heavy rain inundates communities throughout Schuylkill County 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/heavy-rain-inundates-communities-throughout-schuylkill-
county-1.2373160 
 
Standard Speaker: Floods strike region 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/floods-strike-region-1.2373039 
 
Morning Call: Across the region, flooding strikes again 
http://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-flooding-roundup-20180813-story.html 
 
Times Leader: FERC vote moves PennEast Pipeline project forward 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/714911/ferc-vote-moves-penneast-ppipeline-project-forward 
 
Mentions 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell Pipeline Co. might remediate wetland in Mercer County 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180813/shell-pipeline-co-might-remediate-wetland-in-mercer-
county 
 
Meadville Tribune: Pennsylvania ranks near bottom in state-by-state infrastructure comparison 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pennsylvania-ranks-near-bottom-in-state-by-state-
infrastructure-comparison/article_ab03a7be-9f43-11e8-86c8-e7bc1c71b645.html 
 
Record Argus News: Mercer council moves on change for spray park  
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/mercer-council-moves-on-change-for-spray-park/ 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Flyaway pollution: Contain the sand blowing around Stowe 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/08/14/Flyaway-pollution-Contain-the-sand-
blowing-around-Stowe-editorial-mckees-rocks/stories/201808140059 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Climate change alarmism doesn’t help local farmers 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/climate-change-alarmism-doesn-t-help-local-
farmers/article_f2418bf2-9744-11e8-96f7-2726b165671f.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Wagner makes case on climate 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/08/wagner-makes-case-on-climate/ 
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough: Council accepts bid for Diahoga Trail fence 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_ff610d78-44d1-5466-934f-a63ab4d98f8f.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Nature playground coming to Strawberry Hill 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180813/nature-playground-coming-to-strawberry-hill 
 
Tribune-Review: Donations sought for play train in Sutersville park expansion 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13968539-74/donations-sought-for-play-train-in-sutersville-
park-expansion 
 
Meadville Tribune: Conneaut Lake revitalization project celebration is Aug. 24 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/conneaut-lake-revitalization-project-celebration-is-
aug/article_3940b4c2-9f3f-11e8-99c3-f79a2fff304e.html 
 
Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Tyrone council hears wind farm opposition 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/08/tyrone-council-hears-wind-farm-opposition/ 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: University of Pittsburgh files for demolition of Forbes Avenue building 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/13/university-files-to-demolish-building-on-
forbes.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WITF/StateImpact: FERC sued over PennEast approval after denying rehearing requests 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/13/ferc-sued-over-penneast-approval-after-denying-
rehearing-requests/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Barring disruption, gas prices could fall further as summer comes to a close 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/13968861-74/barring-disruption-gas-prices-could-fall-further-as-
summer-comes-to-a 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gas prices unchanged in Meadville area 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-unchanged-in-meadville-area/article_4089dd48-
9f13-11e8-91c2-bbfbaf29e117.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lock Haven Express: Spraying for mosquitos to start 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/08/spraying-for-mosquitos-to-start/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Increased floodwater mosquito populations prompt more spraying in Cumberland 
County 
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https://cumberlink.com/news/local/increased-floodwater-mosquito-populations-prompt-more-
spraying-in-cumberland-county/article_4b068734-9f19-11e8-bc97-6f09a94f85d1.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Expert Task Force Forms to Combat Spotted Lanternfly 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/expert-task-force-forms-to-combat-spotted-
lanternfly/article_2e2b39f5-2687-5c8f-9402-ecef946bc23f.html 
 
WESA: Forget 'Kumbaya:' Camp Kids Help Fight Spotted Lanternfly 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/forget-kumbaya-camp-kids-help-fight-spotted-lanternfly#stream/0 
 
Waste 
 
The Courier Express: No decision made by Sandy Twp. on possible sale of municipal authority 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/no-decision-made-by-sandy-twp-on-possible-sale-
of/article_bc4b6680-e58c-521d-97df-3dc22f620341.html 
 
The News-Item: SCA sewage treatment plant near completion 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/sca-sewage-treatment-plant-near-completion/article_24353293-
1a88-5ea7-8f64-65df95b831f8.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Trash problems pile up again in Carlisle 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/trash-problems-pile-up-again-in-
carlisle/article_8f11082b-f025-532f-922a-8ef8be84132b.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Household hazardous waste collection Aug. 18 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-08-
13/Front_Page/Household_hazardous_waste_collection_Aug_18.html 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA planning new water pipeline as redundancy measure 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/08/13/PWSA-Lanpher-rising-main-reservoir-pipelines-
improvement-Aspinwall-plant-Shaler/stories/201808130127 
 
Bradford Era: Sewer project a topic of contention at Bradford Twp. 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/sewer-project-a-topic-of-contention-at-bradford-
twp/article_77204688-9f6a-11e8-b410-831b53f5cece.html 
  
Water 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Area flash floods threaten boroughs, weather to clear 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/08/area-flash-floods-threaten-boroughs-weather-
to-clear/ 
 
The Courier Express: Aqua plans to file water rate increase request for Treasure Lake customers 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-plans-to-file-water-rate-increase-request-for-
treasure/article_652e702d-e247-5bef-a0ce-420078a6007d.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Twin Tiers: Disaster declared -- Flash flooding swamps Troy Borough; Wellsburg 
declares state of emergency 
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http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_e3895550-6183-5aef-89db-a278bb198987.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Barton working to recover after flash flooding 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_cbd89a98-1370-5764-8e01-ad337c6de128.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Flash flooding results in disaster declaration in Bradford County 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/breaking_news/article_92b6e35a-9f3f-11e8-8bd9-
830296fddf22.html 
 
GANT Daily: Flooding Concerns Topped Curwensville Borough Meeting 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/08/14/flooding-concerns-topped-curwensville-borough-meeting/ 
 
The Daily Item: UPDATE: Valley residents rescued from flooding 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-valley-residents-rescued-from-flooding/article_bc9c3e4c-9ef2-
11e8-9f6a-bf6dfb4f6c22.html 
 
The News-Item: United Way Disaster Relief created 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/united-way-disaster-relief-created/article_12bfa2aa-37a2-57f8-
9932-6a8908c266ae.html 
 
Press Enterprise: SWAMPED AGAIN 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/081418/page/1/story/swamped-again 
 
Press Enterprise: Heavy rains swamp Pennsylvania 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/081418/page/3/story/heavy-rains-swamp-pennsylvania 
 
Chester County Daily Local: White House called toxins contamination ‘PR Nightmare’ 
http://www.dailylocal.com/article/DL/20180813/NEWS/180819948 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Rep. Tom Murt asks Gov. Wolf to visit contamination areas 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180807/rep-tom-murt-asks-gov-wolf-to-visit-
contamination-areas 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County flooding draws statewide emergency response 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-flooding-draws-statewide-emergency-
response 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Studies find hazardous public water in eastern Pennsylvania 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/studies-find-hazardous-public-water-in-eastern-
pennsylvania/article_8fcdb0e0-ea3a-5139-9ceb-f2964bd90bd4.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Flooding irks Hollidaysburg residents 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/08/flooding-irks-hollidaysburg-residents/ 
 
ABC27: PEMA monitoring central PA flooding 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/pema-monitoring-central-pa-flooding/1366435111 
 
FOX43: Steelton considers selling water system 
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https://fox43.com/2018/08/13/steelton-considers-selling-water-system/ 
 
Daily American: State awards $450K to Gray water project 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/state-awards-k-to-gray-water-
project/article_2d31f459-122b-5102-a204-93986e3503ee.html 
 
Post-Gazette: City, resist a PWSA ‘partnership’ with Peoples 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/08/14/City-resist-a-PWSA-partnership-with-
Peoples/stories/201808140073 
 
WESA: Soil Health Movement Thrives In Pennsylvania Agriculture 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/soil-health-movement-thrives-pennsylvania-agriculture#stream/0 
 
WJAC: Rock Spring Water Co. customers complaining about not receiving boil water advisory again 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/some-rock-spring-water-co-customers-complaining-about-not-receiving-
boil-water-advisory-a 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell Pipeline Co. might remediate wetland in Mercer County 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180813/shell-pipeline-co-might-remediate-wetland-in-mercer-
county  
 
Go Erie: Swimming advisory issued for Presque Isle beach 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180813/swimming-advisory-issued-for-presque-isle-beach  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The Daily Item: Review: Pa. infrastructure among worst in nation 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/state/review-pa-infrastructure-among-worst-in-
nation/article_5ff3d893-ce8e-57a3-ac9b-fe7b62a8c994.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Man with pet parrot on his shoulder is rescued from waist-deep mud at park 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article216636240.html 
 
WITF: Closed Girl Scout camp in York County has been logged and is up for sale 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/08/closed-girl-scout-camp-in-york-county-has-been-logged-and-is-up-
for-sale.php 
 
WPSU: Soil Health Movement Thrives In Pennsylvania Agriculture 
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/soil-health-movement-thrives-pennsylvania-agriculture 
 
Herald-Standard: Four SCI-Greene employees sent to hospital after exposure 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/four-sci-greene-employees-sent-to-hospital-after-
exposure/article_1b16242f-02cd-52de-9943-6b6e2b59056e.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: SCI-Greene employees taken to hospital; jail on lock down 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/sci-greene-employees-taken-to-hospital-jail-on-lock-
down/article_64a7bd32-9f70-11e8-a634-97544d4a9274.html 
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http://www.dailyitem.com/news/state/review-pa-infrastructure-among-worst-in-nation/article_5ff3d893-ce8e-57a3-ac9b-fe7b62a8c994.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/state/review-pa-infrastructure-among-worst-in-nation/article_5ff3d893-ce8e-57a3-ac9b-fe7b62a8c994.html
https://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article216636240.html
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/08/closed-girl-scout-camp-in-york-county-has-been-logged-and-is-up-for-sale.php
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/08/closed-girl-scout-camp-in-york-county-has-been-logged-and-is-up-for-sale.php
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/soil-health-movement-thrives-pennsylvania-agriculture
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/four-sci-greene-employees-sent-to-hospital-after-exposure/article_1b16242f-02cd-52de-9943-6b6e2b59056e.html
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/four-sci-greene-employees-sent-to-hospital-after-exposure/article_1b16242f-02cd-52de-9943-6b6e2b59056e.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/sci-greene-employees-taken-to-hospital-jail-on-lock-down/article_64a7bd32-9f70-11e8-a634-97544d4a9274.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/sci-greene-employees-taken-to-hospital-jail-on-lock-down/article_64a7bd32-9f70-11e8-a634-97544d4a9274.html


 
WJAC: Crews respond to train derailment in Windber 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-respond-to-train-derailment-in-windber 
 
Daily American: Train derails in Windber Borough; no injuries reported 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/entertainment/train-derails-in-windber-borough-no-injuries-
reported/article_23c8e7c4-9f51-11e8-bbf2-eb001429e4db.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Port Authority's Station Square T station to be closed another 3-4 weeks 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2018/08/13/Port-Authority-Station-Square-light-
rail-vehicles-Norfolk-Soiuthern-derailment/stories/201808130124  
 
Tribune-Review: Erie's Presque Isle Beach seeing high E.coli counts 
https://triblive.com/news/healthnow/13968915-74/eries-presque-isle-beach-seeing-high-ecoli-counts 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Train derails in Windber, blocking streets 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/train-derails-in-windber-blocking-streets/article_caa59344-9f60-11e8-
b78d-7b38bc5f7232.html 
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